
 
 

 
 

Short Breaks Service 

      For Children with Disabilities 

 Newsletter w/c 27th March 2023 

This newsletter contains events and updates from various services around 

Halton, as well as other general information which you may find useful. You can 

find out more information on the Halton Local Offer page online or contact the 

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities team too. 

 

Upcoming events with Halton SEND Parent 

Carer Forum  
 

 
Halton SEND Parent Carers Forum have lots of activities and events planned across 
April, including their latest coffee, cake and chat mornings on Thursday 30th March, 
and Thursday 20th April – both dates are at the Community Shop Priory House, 
Northway, Palacefields, Runcorn WA7 2FS, and will run 10am-12noon. 
 
There are also parent drop-in sessions on Thursday 27th April at both Oakfield and 
Brookfields schools in Widnes. 
 

Plus, don’t forget the latest Zoom meeting with professionals this Thursday: 
  

 From Education to Employment with Paula Edwards and Tracy Wynne                                          

– Thursday 30th March 2023 7:30pm 

If you are not a member of the forum you can contact the team by emailing 
admin@HaltonSendPCF.org.uk or Kelly.Dace@Haltonsendpcf.org.uk.  
 
You can also visit their Facebook page or website: 
haltonsendcarersforum.org.uk to access the Zoom information. 
 

 

 

https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
mailto:aiminghigh.fordisabledchildren@halton.gov.uk
mailto:admin@HaltonSendPCF.org.uk
mailto:Kelly.Dace@Haltonsendpcf.org.uk
https://m.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum/?paipv=0&eav=AfZHzDtvS0--MOCbLyFUsbSIjY74b5zZ3AQ88N37wwxSqzow0S1_1j4OK3901vVLTME
https://haltonsendcarersforum.org.uk/


 
 

 
 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum


 
 

 
 

Easter Fun at the Sensory Hive 

 

Join the team at The Sensory Hive for some Easter fun! They have a delicious 
afternoon tea planned on Wednesday 5th and Thursday 6th April 1pm-2.30pm 
(mixed age sessions). You might even spot the easter bunny!  
 
Book now by clicking on this link or check out their website here or follow them 
on Facebook. 
 

Easter activities at Halton Libraries 

  

 

Some events do need to be booked in advance so check out the booking link here  

 

 

The team at Halton Libraries are 

gearing up for their fortnight of 

#Easter2023 events; check their 

website here for full details including 

Easter bonnet making, Bunny mask 

decorating, and Easter Chick book 

decorating as well as all their usual 

activities such as Rhyme time, Lego 

Club and Saturday stories – all with an 

Easter theme! 

 

https://bookwhen.com/thesensoryhive?fbclid=IwAR2Opq_uGRRcNdFJ--SzA5QdVI-1iuDdhLyPZmqTE67hO9VMubmV2TqHRNo
https://www.thesensoryhive.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/thesensoryhive
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/easter-bonnet-decorating-tickets-596911116217
https://www.facebook.com/thesensoryhive
https://library.haltonbc.info/easter-holiday-activities/
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/easter2023?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVRUJwH6LIIHMWtL5GlHEJs3rAYzSX-M_ru3n4zIixgaSddIvFK36cLIPKwpRK_QY1zZ7Y8mw3AGWdcj8m3pBKkeTPAUa86RPDIQzgB2H0v52W8lQ9NUydUBBHG0ab0da-ksR8BtHFV7LF5X_TJ41ulLVTX2KB0YaOoiULJLFmRk8-sVDu2bBebCwLGMY6NhyY&__tn__=*NK-R
https://library.haltonbc.info/easter-holiday-activities/
https://library.haltonbc.info/easter-holiday-activities/


 
 

 
 

Stay and Play sessions at the Royal School for 

the Blind Liverpol for little ones with any 

disability or special needs 
 

 
The Royal School for the Blind are running a free stay & play every Friday 10am-
11.30am for children with any disability or additional needs aged 0-4 years old 
at their base in Church Road North, Wavertree. Siblings are welcome too! 
 
Book your place by calling 0151 733 1012 or email ruby.bushnell@rsblind.co.uk  

mailto:ruby.bushnell@rsblind.co.uk
https://rsblind.org/supporting-children-and-families/


 
 

 
 

‘If in doubt, check it out’ campaign with Action 

Cerebral Palsy during March 
 

Action Cerebral Palsy’s ‘If in doubt, check it out’ campaign aims to raise awareness 

of the early signs of cerebral palsy amongst the general public and continues 

throughout March. Identification and intervention at the earliest opportunity provides 

the infant at risk of cerebral palsy with the best possible outcomes in terms of future 

progress and independence. 

 

 

 

 

It is important to remember that 

babies develop in different 

ways and at different rates, but 

you should trust your instincts.  

If you have any concerns 

about your child’s movements 

or development, don’t panic, 

but check it out and speak to 

your doctor or health visitor.  

You can find out more on the 

website here. 

 

https://actioncp.org/awareness-campaign/
https://actioncp.org/signs/
https://actioncp.org/signs/
https://actioncp.org/signs/
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Easter Holiday Activities 

 

 

There are also a number of places available to other vulnerable groups of children 

and young people, such as SEND, Young Carers, and those not in Education, 

Employment or Training (NEET). Most of the Activities are 4 hours a day, over 4 

days and include a FREE Lunch each day. 

Click here for a list of the activities and a google map showing the areas in 

Halton, were activities will be taking place and the providers contact details. New 

activities and events are still being announced – check out some of these below and 

keep an eye on the link above too. 

 
 

Easter activities with Everton in the Community 
 

 

 
 
Bookings will be taken on a first come first served basis – call 07975784613 or 
email- mark.dolan@evertonfc.com to book on! 

Halton Borough Council has secured 

additional funding to enable local providers to 

offer FREE activities during the Easter 

holiday period to school aged children, from 

Reception to Year 11, who receive benefits-

related to free school meals.  

Everton in the Community are holding 
activities during the Easter holidays for 
young people aged 7 to 17 on 
Tuesday 11th, Wednesday 12th, and 
Thursday 13th April. 
 

https://www3.halton.gov.uk/Pages/health/hit/start/haf.aspx
mailto:mark.dolan@evertonfc.com
mailto:mark.dolan@evertonfc.com
https://www3.halton.gov.uk/Pages/health/hit/start/haf.aspx


 
 

 
 

 
Please note, lunch is not provided and, if for any reason you cannot make one of the 
activities you have booked on to, please inform the team with enough notice where 
possible in order for them to arrange for someone else to attend and save the place 
going to waste. 
 

Upcoming activities with CHI Community Café 

at Phoenix Park 

 
 

There are various free activities coming up at CHI Community Café at Phoenix Park, 
including the popular Animal Teach sessions on Friday 7th and Sunday 16th April, 
and Sunday 14th May. Contact Phil at CHI by emailing: philip-chi@hotmail.com  

 

Date Timings  Activity  Places available  Cost 

Tuesday 11th April 11am-12.15pm Superbowl UK, 
Widnes   

18 £2 

Wednesday 12th 
April  

11am – 12pm Velocity, Widnes  15 £2 

Thursday 13th April   10am-12pm Nerf Centre Activity 
Day 

15 £2 

mailto:philip-chi@hotmail.com
mailto:philip-chi@hotmail.com


 
 

 
 

Easter activities with Inclusivitee 

 

Inclusivitee are holding their Easter activities solely for young people aged 10 to 17 

with SEND on Tuesday 4th and Thursday 6th, and Tuesday 11th and Thursday 13th 

April 10am-3pm at Moon Meadow Scout Hut Widnes. 

Spaces are limited – email inclusiviteeuk@gmail.com to register for a place. 

mailto:inclusiviteeuk@gmail.com
mailto:inclusiviteeuk@gmail.com


 
 

 
 

Free Springtime activities at Brookvale 

Community Centre 

 

There are a range of activities available at Brookvale Community Centre during the 

Easter holiday. Check out their Facebook page for more information, or email 

youthgroup@brookvalecommunitycentre. You can book your places here. 

https://www.facebook.com/brookvalecommunitycentreruncorn
mailto:youthgroup@brookvalecommunitycentre
https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/easter-holiday-activities-1935459?utm-campaign=social&utm-content=creatorshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-term=odclsxcollection&utm-source=cp&aff=escb
https://www.facebook.com/photo?fbid=590321496476438&set=a.467454525429803


 
 

 
 

Champion Kids Camp – additional venue added 

at St. Michael’s Widnes 

 

Champion Kid Camp have added St. Michael’s Primary School Widnes as a venue 
for their sports camps during the holidays alongside St. John Fisher and Moorefield 
Primary Schools. These will take place on Tuesday 3rd to Thursday 6th and Tuesday 
11th to Friday 14th April (9am-2.45pm). To find out more and to book your places 
check out their Facebook page here and on Instagram, or you can call 07547 
190351.  

https://www.facebook.com/ChampKidCamp
https://www.instagram.com/champkidcamp/?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y
https://www.facebook.com/ChampKidCamp


 
 

 
 

Easter Club at Gorsewood Primary Runcorn 

 
 
Military Style Education are holding their Easter Club at Gorsewood Primary for 
children and young people aged 5 to 12 between Monday 3rd and Thursday 6th 
April. Places are free for those eligible for free school meals. Working with real 
soldiers from the British military, activities include assault courses, team building, 
and bushcraft!  
 
Visit their website here for more information, and click here to book your places. 

https://mseschools.co.uk/
https://mseschools.co.uk/collections/event/products/gorsewood-primary-school-monday-3rd-april-thursday-6th-april-2023
https://mseschools.co.uk/collections/event/products/gorsewood-primary-school-monday-3rd-april-thursday-6th-april-2023


 
 

 
 

MAX cards 

 

 

You can visit the MAX Card website for further details or check out the Local Offer. 

Cards cost £2.50 and can be collected from Warrington Road Children’s Centre in 

Widnes, or Glendale Family Centre in Runcorn (available Monday to Friday 9am to 

4.30pm – please note, it is cash payments only).  

You can email AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk or call 0151 511 

6560 for more details. 

 

This newsletter provides general information and resources, though not all of it will be 

relevant to everyone included in the mailing list. If there is some specific information 

you would like to see more of, or information from a certain service please let me know 

and I will try to include next time. If you do not wish to continue receiving this 

newsletter, please let me know. 

     Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk  

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities Halton Borough Council 

Tel: 0151 511 6560 

Email: AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk 

As we approach the Easter holidays and 

the weather hopefully starts to improve(!) 

don’t forget that Max Cards are available 

for our families in Halton.  

The card is designed to help families save 

money on great days out at castles, zoos, 

bowling alleys and more.  

https://mymaxcard.co.uk/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/halton-children-family-services/halton-short-breaks/
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk
mailto:Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk
https://mymaxcard.co.uk/

